
 
 
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
 
 

TOWN OF HUDSON ANNUAL TOWN MEETING 
TO BE HELD ON MAY 4, 2020 HAS BEEN 
POSTPONED TO MONDAY, JUNE 22, 2020  
7:30PM. 
 
 
TOWN OF HUDSON ANNUAL TOWN ELECTION 
TO BE HELD ON MAY 11, 2020 HAS BEEN 
POSTPONED TO MONDAY, JUNE 29, 2020. 
 
IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO REQUEST AN 
ABSENTEE BALLOT FOR THIS ELECTION 
PLEASE CLICK THE LINK BELOW TO FILL OUT 
AN ABSENTEE BALLOT APPLICATION.  
 

Absentee Ballot Request Application 

        TOWN OF HUDSON, MASSACHUSETTS 
                          Office of the Town Clerk 
                        Town Hall, Hudson, Massachusetts 01749 
                                             978-568-9615 

https://www.townofhudson.org/sites/hudsonma/files/uploads/english-absentee-ballot-application_new_application.pdf


 
Absentee Ballots are available to voters who will be absent from 
the Town on Election Day or according to Chapter 45 of the Acts of 
2020; any person taking a precaution related to COVID-19 qualifies 
for an absentee ballot by reason of physical disability. This would 
include those who are sick, self-quarantined, or simply choosing not 
to go to a public place for their own safety or for a family member’s 
safety. 
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